
  
     

  
 

       
   

  
 

  

 

           
        

   

               
           

            
            

           
          

             
           

            

             
            

           
          

              
           

           
              

            
             
     

             
              

           
            

           



organisation (such as Southern Cross) with funding support from
government, and these people should be charged with responsibility for
giving relief to the full-time carer on a regular basis. Each day, for instance,
possibly for five days each week, the assistant carer would take over
responsibility, perhaps for five, six or seven hours, from the major carer..
There would be a need for the primary carer to meet some of the costs of
employing these assistant carers —at present, for the EACH package; I pay
$46 per week. I would expect to pay much more under the scheme I
suggest.

I stress the fact that the costs to the Commonwealth government per
patient of running a residential facility are high. I do not believe that the
scheme I have in mind would be as costly. But the scheme I outline would
have many more significant humanitarian and psychological advantages over
the nursing home solution. Dementia patients know very well what a
nursing home is for — being sent to one means, simply, that they are being
sent there to die. The scheme I have in mind would permit demented
patients the dignity of living longer in their own homes, and would mean
that the caring partner could at least delay suffering the wrenching
psychological trauma caused by having to commit their loved one to an
institution.

My wife and I have been married for fifty-six years. We do not want to be
separated. We think the House of Representatives Committee should look
very closely at the solution I suggest. I am prepared to enlarge upon the
scheme I have in mind and to give evidence in person.

Yours sincerely

ROBERT 




